
 
 

 

 

 

 ‘I will instruct you in the way you should go; I will counsel you with my loving eye on you.’ Psalm 32:8 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for bringing your children to school on time; it helps the children settle in well and 

maximises the learning time. 
 

If you wish to let your child/ren on the play apparatus at the beginning or end of the school day, 

please note, the staff and school cannot be responsible for any accidents. We do ask that you 

supervise your child/ren when using the school apparatus. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wednesday 5th October, 10:30am at the church – Harvest Festival, ALL WELCOME . Our lovely 

Reverend Judith and the children will lead us in a special celebration of Harvest. 
 

Week beginning 19th September 2022 

This week’s learning highlights:     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

News from Infants (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) 

Reception enjoyed their first full week of school and we are very impressed with our Year 1 

children who have been brilliant role models. We have explored 2D shapes and counting 

backwards this week, as well as practising letter formation. It's so lovely to see how 

everyone is so enthusiastic about their learning - well done! 

 

Year 2 enjoyed using mixed medium to create circular patterns and pictures this week. We 

have also shared the story of Billy The Beast.  
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STARS OF THE WEEK 

   

VISION, VALUES & COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 

This week we continued to think about our Value for Life, GENEROSITY. We thought about 

unconditional generosity and the joy of being generous.  

 

Our 5 Core Values: 

                  
 

REGULAR DATES 

Monday: 1.00pm to 2.00pm Music with Estelle from the Music Service 

Monday pm: Forest school for Reception, Year 1 and Year two. Please make sure that your child 

brings suitable clothing: a warm long sleeved top and trousers, coat and wellies. We will be 

outside all afternoon. 

Tuesday: 3.00pm onwards – Benjamin Howell, piano lessons 

Thursday: 1.00pm onwards Stef Judd, piano and guitar lessons 

Thursday: Juniors go to Lynn Sport – Junior children to come to school in PE kit. 

News from the Juniors  

In art, we have been focusing on our theme of bottles with the children looking at how to use 

shading techniques to create a 3D effect.  

Year 3 and 4 joined Mr Dilly Meets Rob Biddulph and Louie Stowell, two authors who have 

books launching this month. We loved hearing about the different books and finding out how 

the authors generate ideas and link these to the illustrations which bring the story to life. In 

maths, we have been improving our place value knowledge.  
Year 5 and 6 have been learning and practising strategies to solve problems by multiplying and 

dividing numbers (including decimals) to 10, 100, 1000. In English, the children are fully 

engaged in our class text, intrigued by the possibility of a curse threatening the adventure to 

Egypt's Valley of the Kings. We have been doing intensive research to create information 

fact files about Tutankhamun.  

 

                
      

 
Infants  

Layton for showing great improvement in concentration this week.  

Ava for always trying her best. 

Years 3 & 4 

Ruby for sensible and thoughtful responses to questions during learning time.  

Years 5 & 6 

Ella-Grace for her exceptional hard work during our art lesson. 
 

 

 

 
 

 



Friday (am):  PE (Juniors and Infants) with Rob from ICS Coaching – children to come to school in PE 

kit. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Stibbon, Mrs Stephens and the Great Massingham team  


